
 

 

 

From: Benjamin Sadavoy 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2024.IE10.3 on January 9, 2024 Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
Date: January 8, 2024 8:29:24 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the January 9, 2024 Infrastructure and 
Environment Committee meeting on item 2024.IE10.3, Bike Lanes that are Safe and Passable 
for Bikes 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: I support the Recommendations by Councillor Dianne Saxe who recommends 
that: 

1. City Council direct the General Manager, Transportation Services to take all reasonable 
steps to make designated bike lanes safe and passable for bicycles during the winter season. 

Sincerely, 
Benjamin Sadavoy 
eBikes International 
416-835-1334 
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